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From: Panaro, Doris

Sent: June-20-17 2:21 PM

To: ‘Chris Adamkowski’; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Ce: Fera, Eugene; Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: RE: Woodbridge Development

Thank you for your comments Chris....by way of this e-mail, I have copied the Clerk’s dept. to ensure your
comments are included as part of their communications, and I have also copied; Eugene Fera the Senior Planner

overseeing the above noted development application.

Doris Panaro
Clerical Typist
905-832-8585, ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 171

vaughan.ca
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From: Chris Adamkowski —

Sent: June-20-17 1:02 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: Woodbridge Developrment

Hi Eugene Fera,

I am a resident of Woodbridge. I am writing to you to express my conern with some of the proposed
developments in my neighbourhood. Congestion continues to intensify with infrastructure that does not support
the population growth. The juxtaposition of large single family dwellings with higher density structures results
in an imbalanced, thrown together feel, which does not resemble a neighborhood.

I understand that as people leave Woodbridge and choose to sell their land they would like to maximize the
money their monetary return. As the development planning department, please take care to ensure development
happens responsibly, and more consideration is given to those living in the neighbourhood then those leaving.
Specifically, I would like to express my opposition to File no OP 16.012 and Z 16.051.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chris



